Minutes – NMTA – October 24, 2016
Room 141  FAC  7:30 pm
Program:  Brad Baker presented information on Performance Anxiety.
Attendance:  Brad Baker, Kristin Kliewer, Carol Klingenberg, Sheila Litke, Beverly Richards, Mary Rosfeld  and Faith Wenger.  
Minutes:   The minutes of September 27, 2016 were sent by email and approved.    
Treasurer’s report:  $1,112.79  We received the Grant money for $500 and local dues are still coming in.  Karla was paid $50 for last month’s presentation. 
Master Class with Sylvia Coates, November 12, 2016, Bethel College Chapel (Ad Bldg.):  Kristin sent the registration by email.  Submit your students’ names by November 5.  
Piano Expressions, January 31, 2017, Bethel College Chapel (Ad Bldg.)--Theme: Duets – 4-hand repertoire—only one piano.   We may choose 2 students.  Deadline:  First part of January.   Bev will send more information.
Spring Festival, March 11, 2017 at Tabor College:  Brett Janssen, Central Christian College, McPherson, will be our clinician and Zach Neumann, Tabor College, will be our performer.  The deadline for your entries will be sometime in January.

Music Progressions, April 22, 2017 at Bethel:   We encourage everyone to have one student (for the experience!).  Deadline March 22, 2017. 

Brad announced the latest installment of the Tabor College Recital Series comes from soprano Amy Prickett on Oct. 28 at 7:00 p.m. in the Chapel. The recital is open to the public free of charge.
Next Event:  Masterclass, November 12, 2016

Next Meeting:  Piano Expressions, January 31, 2017 and short meeting following the event.

Website:  newtonmta.weeble.com   Password:  nmtamember
Locker Combination:  Locker # 5 in the Fine Arts Center (games and videos, etc):  Right 3 turns stop at 30.  Left full turn past above number to 12.  Right stop and pull shackle at 02.
